Yuletide 2006

Ho! Ho! Ho! Happy Holidays once again everyone! Seems like just yesterday when I sent out my annual letter. So here it is again. First thing's first....We've MOVED! So please update your address books. Speaking of updates.....here are the other things that occurred in 2006.

I graduated pre-school last June. Yay! And in case some of you don't know, I turned the big 5 this





year and had a Jojo's circus party. Special thanks to Auntie Monica (who dressed up as Jojo) and to Auntie Sheree for making it a memorable one—they're awesome!! Few weeks later after my birthday I started

Kindergarten. I was sad to leave behind my

pre-school friends like Julian, Lauren, and my now exboy-friend Thomas. Starting kindergarten wasn't too bad at all and I think it helped that my good friend Marco (from my



preschool) was there to make the transition easier. I've also enjoyed making new friends at my new school like Maile, Georgy, and Alex.

This year along with my other usual activities of swimming and gymnastics, I took up some new ones. I did Soccer for a few weeks in the fall, started Ballet/Tap with



my friends
Mandy and
Bachi at WSPA,
and I also took
up Hula/Ori
through my new
school's
extended care

program. So far I've done my first Tahitian dance and tap dance on stage this month. My mommy and daddy are so proud! I'm sure there'll be more performances in the future, so watch out world 'cause here I come!!!



Let's see....where have I been this year? As usual we took our annual trip to Disneyland in April and took a short trip to

Monterey last September. The picture shown here is a special one because my daddy also took one here at the exact same



place when he was my age at Dennis the Menace Park.

This year's Halloween was pretty uneventful. I had my Ariel mermaid costume but I got really sick and didn't get a chance to go

trick or treating. I did get to dress up as a pilgrim for Thanksgiving, thanks to my Auntie Gia! It was a hit at school!

Please keep in touch as we'd love to hear from everyone. Also, please visit my website for occasional photo updates.

www.onlinesmiles.com/jiselle

Mele Kalikimaka and Happy New Year from our family to yours!

Love, JISELLE

